
From: DuFresne, Kristin I - DNR
To: Matt Dahlem
Cc: DuFresne, Kristin I - DNR
Subject: RE: Former OHM - Green Bay
Date: Thursday, June 08, 2017 8:29:11 AM

Matt – The DNR is in receipt of your May 16, 2017 email.  The DNR has conducted a cursory review
of the Fehr-Graham submittal and agrees with your recommendation to collect another round of
groundwater samples in June 2017.
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
 
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Kristin DuFresne
Phone: (920) 662-5443
Kristin.dufresne@wisconsin.gov
 
 
From: Matt Dahlem [mailto:mdahlem@fehr-graham.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 3:41 PM
To: DuFresne, Kristin I - DNR; Tim Maertz; Brian Youngwirth
Subject: Former OHM - Green Bay
Importance: High
 
The March 2017 groundwater monitoring report is attached.  Our next sampling is in June.  Kristin,
Im mailing you a hard copy.

Any questions please let me know.
 
Thanks much!
 
Matt
 

MATT DAHLEM, P.G.  I  Project Manager / Sr. Engineering Hydrogeologist
Fehr Graham – Engineering & Environmental
 
1237 Pilgrim Road
Plymouth, Wisconsin  53073
P: 920.892.2444
F: 920.892.2620
www.fehr-graham.com
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